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Docket No. 50-456
^ Docket No. 50-457

.Connonwealth Edison Company ,

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed |

IVice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago,.IL 60690

~ Gentlemen:

This confirms the plans discussed on September 24, 1984, with Mr. T. J. Maiman l
'of your staff by Mr. R. F. Warnick of this office for the NRC to meet with

representatives of Coninonwealth Edison and the Independent Expert Overview
.

Group at 9:00 a.m. on October 4, 1984, at your Mazon Emergency Offsite
' Facility on Highway 47 north of Mazon.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the status of the Braidwood Construc-,

tion Assessment Program (BCAP), previous BCAP activities, and any problems
which may have been encountered. The meeting will be open to members of the
public.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and we will gladly discuss any
questions you may have regarding the meeting.

Sincerely,

et.

I-
C. E. oreliu , Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: See attached distribution li t-
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TEP 2 819844Idi -- ~O4Connonwealth Edison Company 2

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

M. Wallace, Project Manager
D. Shamblin, Construction-

Superintendent j
J. F. Gudac, Station |

Superintendent
C. W. Schroeder, Licensing and

Compliance Superintendent
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
. Resident Inspector, RIII

Braidwood
|' Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
F Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

D. W. Cassel,. Jr. , Esq.

bec: R. J. Strasma'

R. M. Lickus
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